
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Numeracy News 
October 2019 

 

 

 

Introducing our numeracy superstars – Numeracy Ninjas 

Y1 Daisy & Yousef -  “I love playing Maths games. We improve every day!” 

Y2 Jack and Coleen - “Maths is so much fun!” 

Y3 Alisha & William - “Maths never tricks you!” 

Y4 Amira & Nathan -  “Maths is important. We use it all the time.” 

Y5 Wezi & Ellis -  “Maths is everywhere! You use it every day without noticing.” 

Y6 Kai, Maral & Kieran  - “We love the challenge of Maths!” 

 

 

 

 

F2 – Y6 Maths Breakfast  
Tuesday 15th October 2019 – 9.00 – 9.30am 

 
To celebrate ‘World Maths Day’, the Numeracy Ninjas would like to invite 
F2 – Y6 parents to our first Maths Breakfast of the year! Come along and 
enjoy the world of maths with your children from 9.00 – 9.30am in your 
child’s classroom. 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths Jokes 

Why did the maths book look so sad? Because it had so many 
problems. 

How can you make seven even? Take away the ‘s’. 

Why didn’t the two 4’s eat? Because they already 8 (ate) 

 
 

 



 

The Numeracy Ninjas Top Tips 

 Always be positive about Maths. Maths is fun!  

 Keep trying your best and stay confident. 

 Look for Maths in everyday life. For example, when you go to the 

shops help your family find the total of your shopping. 

 
 

 

 

 

Numeracy Ninja Puzzle 

 
 

 

 

 

Put the numbers 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6 and 7 in the 
circles so that each straight line of three 

numbers adds up to the same total. 
 

 

Seven Up! 

 
 

 

 

 


